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It’s November! We have successfully completed two months of our 4-H Family 
Challenge program. October 1 marked the start of the 2020-2021 4-H program year. Enrollment 
is now open, be sure to enroll as soon as possible to stay active on our email and mailing lists. 
Please also note that once your enrollment is submitted you will not be able to go back to 
add/drop projects. If you need to add/drop a project, please reach out to (262)741-4951. Will 
you try out a new project this year? Be sure to show off all your project work during your virtual 
club meetings.  

Why are there two paper bags containing 3 TBS of popcorn kernels in this month’s 4-H 
packet? Join us for the November Monthly Interactive Meeting as we use the popcorn as a 
scientific tool for a delicious science experiment! We are excited to have guest scientist, Tom 
Zinnen, UW-Madison Biotechnology Extension Specialist, make science POP during this hands-
on venture! We hope you will join us for our November Interactive meeting on Monday, 
November 30 starting at 6:30 pm. Head on over to the 4-H News Blog, where you will find the 
link to register. Registration is open, don’t delay!  

As a friendly reminder, remember to submit selfies or pictures to complete each of your 
challenges. When uploading your selfie or picture to social media you must use the 
corresponding hashtag (#), this allows us to track your participation for prize drawing entries! If 
you are emailing your selfie or picture, they should be emailed to walco4h@gmail.com. Please 
refer to each individual challenge sheet for more information and their specific hashtags.  

Thanks for being with us! If you aren’t following us on Facebook be sure to like the 
Walworth County 4-H page to stay up to date on what fellow 4-H members are working on. And 
as always, be sure to check the 4-H News Blog for all your 4-H news.  

You’re off to great places, have YOU accepted the challenge(s)? If you have any questions, 
please feel free to reach out.  


